COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIIPPIN{,

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E C. 3
4th August, 1954.

famin/7.
Deay Sir,

I duly recelved your letter of the 2nd ultimo
rera~ding the completion of the clagsification
survey of the steamer "PAPHFINDER", In such cases
1t is customary for the additional fee for the
final examination to be pald by the Qwners, and in
view of the fact that the full fees for the survey
during construction have been paid by the bullders,
1t 1e not thourht that any further charse could
reasonably be debitsd to them.

It appeaers that the Nigerian Government are
urwillin- to meet the fese and expenses in connection
with vour examination of the ship, and in the
eipovmstances you should not press the ratter.

The necessary amendments should accordin-1v be
made in your books in the usual way.

Yours faitnfully,

:
Ry

pro Secretary.

G.%. Kersey, E8Qe,
LAGOS .
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